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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
July 3, 2017 
 
Edwin Olivares 
GCC Rio Grande, Inc. 
3372 Lime Road 
Pueblo, CO 81004 
 
Re: Technical Revision (TR-06) Adequacy Review #3 
 Pueblo Cement Plant and Limestone Quarry, File No. M-2002-004 
  
Dear Mr. Olivares, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) has reviewed the July 3, 2017 response to 
the Division’s June 1, 2017 follow-up adequacy review of Technical Revision (TR-06) for the Pueblo 
Cement Plant and Limestone Quarry, File No. M-2002-004, and submits the following comments.  
 

3. - 4. The map submitted appears to meet all map requirements except the legend is illegible. Please 
re-submit the map with a corrected legend.    
 

This concludes the Division’s third adequacy review of TR-06. If you need additional information or 
have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman 
Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:  Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety  
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